Attention All Colleges/Institutes Participating under Online
NEET Super Speciality Counselling 2017-18

It has come to the notice that many colleges/Institutes have done
offline admission of the candidates and they have not provided the
online admission to the candidates through the Intramcc Portal. All
the Institutes/Colleges are requested to contact to the MCC/DGHS for
the online admission of these candidates.

Kindly send the Information of these candidates (after verification of
the documents) to the MCC/DGHS through  mall

superspecialitymecc@gmail .com.




